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It has been lovely to see even more children back in school this week. They have loved
seeing their friends and they are keen to work hard.

Reading

Well done to all those children who are reading at home and keeping their learning going!
Miss Zarlas’ class 4Z have come top in the amount read over the last week...and they are not
even in school!

An extra well done to Jasmine G and George W in 4D, Daisy C and Madison K in 4Z and Emily
H in 6BM for the massive amount of reading they have been doing.

Parking

A reminder that there is no driving on to the school site between 8am and 4pm unless you
are a blue badge holder. This is to keep the children safe as we are using some different
exits and entrances for the children to manage the ongoing safety of the children.

Devon Family Advice Line

Exeter Community Initiatives will be launching a new phone advice line for parents and
carers across Devon. The number for the new service is 01392 949059 and it will be manned
from 10 — 2pm Monday to Friday. People will be able to leave a message outside of these
hours, or when the operators are all busy. It will offer advice on a specific issue around their
children and their family relationships, including any communication issues or conflict they
are having with their partners or co-parents of their children. It is not meant to be a
replacement for more targeted work, but just a way to offer people a place to be heard and
a few tips on how to deal with a particular situation or to signpost them to an organisation
which may be able to help them.

Gates
Please close the gates behind you when you leave the school site, thank you.

Collecting Children

There have been a few occasions this week when parents have requested that another
parent collect their child. This is not possible as it goes against government guidelines of
maintaining ‘bubbles’.

Please ask if you think there is anything we can help with. We are watching the news keenly
and starting to plan for September, but social distancing rules are still in place and this
restricts what we can safely do. As soon as we have plans we will let you know.



